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Thanks	for	your	support	for	a	fairer	solar	feed-in	tariff	benchmark.	
I	would	urge	you	to	consider	regulating	a	minimum	price,	in	line	with	the	
wholesale	price	of	electricity.	
The	price	for	feed-ins	should	reflect	the	many	benefits	that	solar	energy	affords	
the	community.	
Until	the	price	is	fairer,	I	will	hold	off	converting	to	solar,	even	though	it	makes	
so	much	more	sense	to	me	than	the	ever	increasing	cost	of	outdated	poles	and	
wires,	while	punitive	pricing	remains,	I	will	wait	for	sense	to	make	the	switch.	
	
Jane	MacAllister		
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